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 As we rapidly approach the end of a very busy term at Ysgol 

Derwen, I would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and thank 

you for your continued support throughout the year.  

  

After a long and tiring term which included a visit by Estyn 

Inspectors, it was fantastic to see so many of you visit Ysgol 

Derwen over the past week to help celebrate the festive season as 

the children took to the stage and performed their Christmas 

Concerts. 

  

The choir also visited the church to sing to the Senior Citizens 

Lunch Club on Wednesday which was a very memorable experience 

for the children and the congregation. The choir have a little 

Christmas message attached! 

  

The whole school also enjoyed a lovely Christmas Dinner on 

Thursday. 

  

This week the children are enjoying the run up to Christmas with 

Christmas Parties and festive craft! 

  

I would like to remind you that school will be closing for the 

Christmas break on Thursday December 21st and will reopen for all 

pupils on Monday January 8th.  

  



I hope that you have a wonderful Christmas break with your families 

and loved ones and I look forward to seeing you all in 2024!  

  
 
 

Change Of Lunch Menu 

There will be a menu Change for the last day of term. 

The menu for Thursday December 21 will be: 

 

 


